March 8th, 2023

Petoskey Middle School

Daily Announcements

Vi
HOTLUNCH 44
&

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

WG Popcorn Nacho Meat \a Grilled
Chicken
Cheese
Tortilla
WG Friend :
Chips
Rice P Tomato
Soup
vegetable Cheese
Egg Roll Sauce WG Goldfish
Crackers
Sweet & Sour Cream
Sour Sauce & Salsa Seasoned
refied beans Carrots
Seasoned

Broccoli

Coloring contest : If you would like to participate

in this month's coloring contest please see Mrs.
Norton for the sheet she has picked out for the
contest! Sheets due March 16. Good luck!

Student council will be selling St.Patrick's day items before
homeroom on Thursday, March 16th. All items will cost $1.



There will be a Student Council meeting on
Thursday, March 9th in room 128.

Kindness Crew- Creating dance decorations will be in
room 128, during homeroom, this week (except for
Thursday). Please check in with your homeroom
teacher if you are interested in participating.

Builders Club

We will be meeting on Wednesday, March 22- 3:15-4:00. We will be making
food for the teachers lunch on March 23 to show our appreciation for
everything they do. Snacks will be provided. Please make sure you can
attend and talk to Mrs. Kurburski before the meeting.

The mindfulness Club will meet on Thursdays in room 141.
This club will open its door before homeroom at 7:50 with
an official start time of 7:55 to 8:10. We hope to see you
there.

3 weeks left of Art Club! Wednesdays 3:30-4:30
March 8th, March 15th and March 22nd



SAFE in NM AFTER HOURS
Petoskey Field House

Arts & crafts, rock climbing, karaoke, photo booth, retro arcade, spike
ball, dodge ball, indoor soccer & more!

Friday, March 10th, 2023
3:30pm - 6:00pm
Cost is $5.00 a the door, concession are
available for purchase with cash.

7th and 8th grade track

Our first practice will be on March 13th after school until 4:15. On
the 13th we'll have an introductory meeting for students to
gather paperwork, schedules, and uniform order forms. All
students who would like to participate in track must have a
physical ON FILE IN THE OFFICE before the season starts. We
cannot allow student participation without the physical.

Please contact Mrs. Lewis (lewis.Ir.t@northmen.org) or Mrs.
Erickson (erickson.rl.t@northmen.org) if you have any questions.

6th grade track

6th grade track will begin on April 5th. In the next few weeks we
will have an introductory meeting for students to gather
paperwork and uniform order forms. The season is
approximately one month. Practices are right after school until
4:30/5 on Monday - Thursday. All students who would like to
participate in track must have a physical ON FILE IN THE OFFICE
before the season starts. We cannot allow student participation
without the physical. Please contact Ms. Tompkins
(tompkins.mr.t@northmen.org) or Ms. Bell (bell.rj.t@anorthmen.org)
you have any questions.



Youth Advisory Committee wants you!
Join the 2023 - 24 YAC or the Petoskey-Harbor Springs Area

Community Foundation. The Application deadline is Wednesday,
March 22nd. Find an information sheet in the PMS office.

Petoskey Lacrosse: Students sign up now for Petoskey
Lacrosse. Information about the 12U & 14U Community
teams can be found at petoskeylacrosse.com



